
 
  

Statement of Conformity  

  
We, Hot Pepper, Inc., declare that the client software and associated drivers will not initiate any 

transmission on DFS frequencies without initiation by a master. This includes restriction on transmissions for 
beacons and support for ad-hoc peer-to- peer modes.   

  
 

Sincerely yours,  

  
Hong Peow ONG, CEO  
Hot Pepper, Inc.  
5151 California Ave., Suite 100, Irvine 92617, USA  
Tel.: +1 (213) 235-6830  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


